
 
 

 

 
No 058/24 
 
6th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Save Clapham Crown Post Office – March and Rally – Saturday 10th February 
 
This Saturday at 10:30am, a march and rally will be held in the campaign to save Clapham 
Common Crown Post Office. 
 
In the aftermath of the Horizon scandal and following some excellent local work, we are 
anticipating a large turnout from the local community, politicians and the media.  It is vital 
this is matched by CWU members and representatives. 
 
On this basis, we are asking as many Branches as possible to make the effort to attend with 
a particular request being made of our Branches in London and the surrounding areas.  
 
The march will set off from Voltaire Road (outside Clapham High Street Station) at 10:30am 
and head down Clapham High Road before finishing at Temperance Fountain on Clapham 
Common where we will hear from several speakers.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Martin Walsh         
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)     


